
 

 

 

 

 

 
Sent by Email:  

Governance & Compliance Team 
Hampshire Fire and Rescue Service HQ 

Leigh Road 
Eastleigh 

Hampshire 
SO50 9SJ 

 
Direct Dial Tel:  023 8062 6850 

Fax:  023 8062 6718 
Email:  dp@hantsfire.gov.uk 

 
Our Ref: FOI 252 19-20 

 
Your Reference: Austerity      

 

To: P Enquirer 
 
 
Email: request-611946-
53fe8d46@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
Date: 28 October 2019 
 
Enquiries to: Information Compliance Officer 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Clarification of Request for Information  
 
Thank you for your request for information held by Hampshire Fire and Rescue Service 
(HFRS) which we received on the 15 October. We would like to seek some clarification of 
your request.  
 
You have asked for information about additional payments or bonuses that have been made 
to senior employees which relate to roles they have undertaken outside of their normal job. In 
order to provide you with the information you have requested please could you provide 
details about: 
 
the “senior employees” you are referring to, 
the roles that are “outside” their normal employment that these payments relate to, and 
the details of the “additional payments/bonuses”. 
 
Finally, a request for information will only be deemed valid where such a request states the 
name of the applicant pursuant to s8(1)(b) of the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  If you 
would like your request to be responded to in full, please provide these details.  
 
Once we have your clarification, we will intend to respond to you within 20 working days, 
however if it is not possible to respond within this timeframe, we will contact you explaining 
the reason/s for this and provide a date by which the response will be made. 
 
If for whatever reason you are unhappy with our response you may request an internal 
review by contacting DP@hantsfire.gov.uk or by writing to the Governance and Compliance 
Team at Hampshire Fire and Rescue Service Headquarters, Leigh Road, Eastleigh, 
Hampshire, SO50 9SJ.  
 
Should you remain dissatisfied you can appeal against the internal review decision by 
contacting the Information Commissioner, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow SK9 5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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Matthew Collinson 
Governance and Compliance Team 
 

 

 

 


